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JUNE 15, 2021 

 

MEMORANDUM TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
THROUGH:   BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER 
 
 
FROM: JILL BRIGHT, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
 
SUBJECT: APPLICATION FOR A SERIES 006 BAR LIQUOR LICENSE FOR 

TARADIDDLES 
 
 

An application for a Series 006 bar liquor license has been submitted by Amy Nations on behalf of 

Taradiddles, located at 285 N. Apache Trail in Apache Junction, AZ 85120. 

 

The Arizona Department of Liquor Licenses and Control received the application on March 22, 2021 and 

the Apache Junction City Clerk’s Office received the application from them on March 29, 2021. The notice 

of public hearing was posted at the business on March 30, 2021, meeting the 20 day posting requirement.  

 

The applicant was notified by phone and e-mail of the public hearing and was encouraged to attend to 

address any questions council may have.  

 

The Police Department, Planning Division and Superstition Fire District find compliance with the 

inspection requirements and recommend approval. 

 

The Building Division requests that council delay approving the requested liquor license until the required 

permits and plans have been submitted and pass the required inspection. The work done without permits 

include changing of plumbing fixtures and their locations, mechanical changes to the kitchen make-up air 

and hood systems, relocation of one of the grease hoods, relocation of an interior wall and the installation 

of an exterior door. 

 

The recommendations are attached in Legistar for your review.  

 

The city council may now make a recommendations of approval, denial or no recommendation to the 

Arizona State Liquor Licenses and Control on this application.  

 


